
K.P. KAUFFMAN COMPANY, INC.  

1700 LINCOLN ST, SUITE 4550

DENVER, COLORADO 80203

TELEPHONE (303) 825-4822

FACSIMILE (303) 825-4825 

www.kpk.com               

April 14, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail

Diana Burn 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
Diana.burn@state.co.us

Re: Response to Warning Letter No. 403361596

Dear Ms. Burn: 

K.P. Kauffman Company, Inc. (“KPK”) submits this Response to Warning Letter No. 403361596 
(“Warning Letter”), which the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (“COGCC”) issued on April 
2, 2023. The Warning Letter alleges that KPK violated Rules 434.a.(5) and 435 in regard to plugging the N 
Quebec 1 well (“the Well”).  

KPK has completed all Corrective Actions (“CAs”) required by the Warning Letter, as set forth 
below: 

1. CA for Alleged Violation of Rule 434.a.(5): KPK cut and capped the Well on April 13, 2023. See 
Document No. 403203798. KPK previously filed a flowline pre-abandonment notification on 
April 8, 2022 (Document No. 403009107.) 

2. CA for Alleged Violation of Rule 435: KPK previously submitted a Form 6, Notice of Intent to 
Abandon, on September 22, 2022 (Document No. 403054254). This was approved by COGCC on 
October 7, 2022. KPK then submitted a Form 6, Subsequent Report of Abandonment, on April 
13, 2023, after the Well was cut and capped. (Document No. 403203798.) All required Form 6s 
for the Well are now submitted and accurate.  KPK will comply with the deadlines and 
requirements set forth in Rule 435 for future well abandonments.  

Please reach out with any questions or requests for additional information, as KPK looks forward 
to working with Staff to resolve this matter. 

Respectfully, 

K.P. Kauffman Company, Inc. 

K.P. Kauffman Company, Inc. 


